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I am writing solely as a private citizen who frequently travels on 
business.  
 
The application by Marriott (et al.) is clearly motivated not by 
concerns over security but to force attendees at conferences or people 
staying at their facilities to pay (dearly) for WiFi services that they 
can otherwise obtain on their own, through use of the free market to 
purchase their own mobile hot spots.  
It strikes me as akin to a hotel insisting that people staying there 
can only eat at the hotel restaurant, out of concerns for "food 
safety."  
 
Interference with a public, unowned frequency pool and increasingly 
pervasive communication technology, for pecuniary purposes, strikes me 
as precisely the sort of thing that the FCC was intended to prevent. I 
urge you to reject the petition and make it clear under what, if any, 
narrowly defined circumstances interference wit hot spots is allows.  
 
Respectfully, David C. Hill  
	
  


